CHRISTOPHER PINCHER MP



HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SW1A 0AA

Mr Simon Rusell Ankermoor Primary School Rene Rad Tamworth B77 3NW

15th January 2019

Dear Mr Rusell,

I was recently informed of your school's success in the latest 2018 Key Stage 2 results and I am writing today to congratulate you on the wonderful news. It is great to see that 10% more pupils have achieved at least the expected national standard in reading, writing and mathematics compared to 2017 at Ankermoor Primary School.

These more demanding KS2 tests have set a higher standard in schools as we rightly hope to continually improve the education of our children and it all starts at the immense effort yourself and your colleagues have put into the kids. I hope you will extend my congratulations to your staff and I wish you all the best for this year and the next set of KS2 tests.

Yours Sincerely,

Christopher Pincher MP

Thursday Graha